FERNANDO A. RUBIO
Mongofre Nou

Isla de Menorca (Espaiia)

Mongofre Nou, 21st may, 1985

Mr. Bruce Adams
3411 North 40th Street
TAMPA, 33605 FLORIDA (U.S.A.)

Dear Mr. Adams:

My son Dr. Fernando A. Rubié jr., from Saint Petersburg,
sends me your address.

Some time ago I read in a Newspaper or magazine your
ability to convert garbage in electric Kilowatts.

In our island we have hits of garbage and I am very
interested in the problem cf destroying it.

Could you be so kind to send me information and I hope
we could be a good client for you in the near future.

Thanking you in advance, I am

Cordially yours,

Ferngndo A. FEbLJN DACIO



